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VISA UPDATE:

The last couple months have been very busy!
Last July, I applied for a visa renewal with the
hope that the paperwork would be finalized
before we left for the States in November.
However, French bureaucracy proved to move
much slower in France than it was in
Martinique. In early December, I received a
text from the immigration office that said I
needed to present myself at the immigration
office near our home in France within five
days to pick up my new visa. While I was
happy the visa had come through, it also
meant that [ had to make an unexpected trip
from Portland (OR) to Paris on very short
notice. It was an exhausting trip, especially
since there is a nine-hour time difference
between the two cities. However, God is good,
and I was able to navigate all the new covid
regulations, get to and from France and pick
up my papers without any problems! Thanks
to all those who have been praying about this
with me!

REJOICING WITH TREASURE:
In our last letter, we had just celebrated
Eunice’s decision to follow the Lord in
baptism and in this letter, we get to share the
good news that her daughter, Treasure, has
come to Christ! This journey started back in
May when both Treasure and Eunice first
started attending our church. Eunice was
saved a couple of months later, and Treasure
made the decision to follow the Lord in early
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December. Please pray that they will both
continue to grow in their faith! Please pray
for their immigration status as well. It'll most
likely be settled soon and will answer the
question as to whether they will be allowed to
stay in France or if they will be told to leave
the country.

MINISTRY NEWS:

January and February have been filled with
several meetings to supporting churches.
While it has been a shorter furlough, we have
been blessed to have these opportunities and
have really enjoyed being in these churches!
If you would, please pray for our trip back to
France on March 2nd. It’s long for the kids,
especially wearing masks the whole time! Our
expectations are that France will continue
relaxing Covid restrictions throughout the
spring. We're also looking forward to the
impact it will have on the ministry!

We are praying for a fruitful next term and
couldn't do it without your faithfulness to
pray and give! We are so grateful!




